














FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

OVER 50’S  
All are welcome!  For all denominations to 
share friendship, prayer and socials.   
Meetings are at noon in the St. Catherine’s Par-
ish Center.  Bring your own table service, pot-
luck dish and/or dessert as suggested in the 
meeting schedule below.  Refreshments are fur-
nished.  One dollar is collected for club expens-
es each meeting except for the Thanksgiving 
turkey and the St. Patty’s Day corned beef and 
cabbage which are five dollars.  
Contributions are welcome (canned foods or 
money) for the Reach Out Program.  
 

Meeting Schedule for 2018 / 2019 
Dec. 17 Sandwiches, chips & Dip by club,  
  dessert and cookies all members 
Jan. 28 Birthday cake by club, potluck  
  all members  
Feb. 25 Potluck and/or dessert all members 
Mar. 18 Corned beef & cabbage by club,  
  salad and/or dessert all members 
Apr. 15  Potluck and/or dessert all members 
May 20 Lasagna, chips & dip by club,  
  salad and dessert all members 
 
For more information, please call Alicia (408) 
842-6928. 

COMMUNITY SUPPERS FOR THE HOLIDAYS 
Community Suppers WILL be hosting our regu-
lar Monday night Community Supper on Christ-
mas Eve (Dec. 24) and New Year’s Eve (Dec. 
31) in the Parish Center from 6-7pm. Join us for 
a delicious, free, hot meal, and the company of 
your friends and neighbors.  All are welcome.   

SIMBANG GABI 
The Fil-Am organization will be preparing for 
Christmas this year with two [2] Simbang Gabi 
masses, a devotional series of Masses prac-
ticed traditionally by Filipinos in anticipation of 
Christmas and to honor the Blessed Virgin 
Mary. It will be held on 2 Saturdays , December 
15 and December 22 at the 
5:30pm  mass.  There will be a Fil/Am spon-
sored reception after the December 15 mass at 
the Parish Center conference rooms.  All, along 
with your families, are invited.  Please come 
and celebrate with us. 

STEPHEN MINISTRY NEEDS YOU 
 

The opportunity and responsibility for doing 
ministry has been given to all baptized Chris-
tians. The scheduled Stephen Ministry training 
class in February is a chance to be trained and 
equipped in Christian caregiving. Is this chance 
for ministry the one for you? Think and pray 
about it. An informational meeting is coming up 
soon. For questions about becoming a Stephen 
Minister or to receive care from one call Clar-
anne at 408-782-1413 or Kenny at 408-722-
7600.   

Nativity of the Lord  
Mass Schedule 

Christmas Mass Schedule 
 

December 24, 2018, Monday 
Nativity of the Lord Vigil 

Christmas Eve 
 

4:00pm Church - English 
4:00pm Parish Center - English 

6:00pm English 
8:00pm Spanish 

 
December 25, 2018, Tuesday 

Nativity of the Lord 
Christmas Day 

Midnight Mass - 12:00am - English 
8:45am-English 
10:30am English 
12:15pm Spanish 

 
**Note There will not be a 

7:15am Mass on Christmas Day 
 

January 1, 2018, Tuesday 
Mary, Mother of God 

10:00am - Bilingual Mass 



Welcome! Our warmest welcome to all who 
celebrate with us, whether long-time residents 
or newly arrived in the parish. We thank God for 
you.  If you are not registered, please fill out this 
form and place it in the collection basket or mail 
it to the parish office. 
 
Name:________________________________________ 
 
Address:______________________________________ 
 
City:____________________  Zip: _________________ 
 
Phone:______________ Email: ___________________ 
 
Would you like to receive envelopes?   Yes / No  

FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

God is great all the time,  
all the time, God is great! 

SAINTS CHAPEL HELP  
Clean chapel area and put new candles out. 
Help is needed throughout the day and evening. 
Small candles need to be changed every four 
hours. Contact: Ralph Ortega at ralphndeb-
bie@icloud.com. 

HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 
 

Have you noticed ladies and gentlemen going up 
to the Altar at the end of Mass and the Presider 
handing them something?  Have you wondered 
who they are?  What they are being given?  
These parishioners are “Extraordinary Ministers of 
the Eucharist to the Sick and Homebound”.   
These devoted Ministers bring Holy Communion 
to parishioners who are sick or homebound and 
unable to come to Mass.  St. Catherine parish is 
very fortunate to have many trained ministers.  If 
you have a family member or know someone who 
is unable to come to Mass and would like to re-
ceive Communion at home, please let them know 
that they, or a family member, can call the Recto-
ry and make a request for visits.  A Minister is 
then assigned to bring Eucharist to them once a 
week.  Please keep these Ministers and the sick 
of our parish in your prayers.    

QUESTION OF THE WEEK 
 

Adult: “When was it hardest for you to trust in 
God’s plan for you, as Mary did? What can help 
you at such time?” 
 
Child: “When is if hardest for you to obey a par-
ent or teacher? What can help you obey them 
with more trust?” 

 

You're Not Alone!  
A Stephen Minister cares 
and will listen. No judg-
ments. Completely confiden-
tial. 
Call Claranne @ 408-782-
1413 or Kenny @ 408-722-
6700 

MEMORIES AND DREAMS 
 

 Throughout our lives, we retain the lan-
guage and habits of our native region and fami-
ly of origin. Should we return to our home after 
a long absence, we quickly revert to its familiar 
speech and practices. Our deep memory is re-
flected in old stories and words and speech pat-
terns. This familiarity runs like an underground 
river and accompanies us wherever we go. 
 
 Not only do we remember, we are incorpo-
rated into and made part of a greater memory. 
In remembering and recollecting, we are in turn 
gathered up and re-collected. 
 
 Today we remember Mary, a small figure 
travelling the country roads to visit Elizabeth. All 
the great pronouncements and dreams of the 
prophets point to this time when the Lord’s 
words to Mary would be gathered and fulfilled. 
The memories of her people are alive in her, 
and memories of her nourish our own living 
faith. 
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MERRY CHRISTMAS!  
May the spirit of this Christmas fill 

you with love and joy! 
The Parish Staff  

 
The Parish Office will be closed from Decem-
ber 22 until January 1.  Reopening on January 
2.   



HAVE YOU MOVED? 
Have you moved recently and need to update 
your mailing information with the parish?  Email 
us at office@stca.org, drop us a note in the 
Sunday collection or call us at (408) 779-3959.  
We need your complete name, old & new ad-
dress and your new telephone number if that 
has changed.  Don’t miss out on all the great 
news we mail/email to our parishioners! 

FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 

 Business Office Update 

ST. CATHERINE’S 
COMMUNITY CLOSET 

 

St. Catherine’s Community Closet is one of our 
great organizations in the Parish. We are known 
for our successful Back to School giveaway one 
week every summer providing. But, we are also 
there all year to offer to those in need, an oppor-
tunity to collect adult and children’s clothing, 
household items, and some types of furniture 
and appliances. As we approach the winter 
months, please donate these items. You can do 
so at the Parish office, or at our location at 
13570 Depot Street, San Martin. If you are so 
inclined and want to volunteer, come to San 
Martin Hall and talk to Debbie or any other vol-
unteer. The facility is open every Tuesday, 
Thursday, and the first Saturday of the 
month from 10:00 AM to 12:00 Noon. 

DID YOU KNOW?                     

 The Bright Beginnings Nursery is open 
on Sundays for the 8:45AM and 10:30AM 
Masses. We have toys and activities for chil-
dren from ages 1 to 4 years old. Hiedi 
Betancourt is our Nursery Supervisor and has 
led the Nursery for years. Enter the Parish 
Center, and the Nursery is off to the left. We 
are open when you see the Bright Beginnings 
sign in the front of the Parish Center.  

SUNDAY COFFEE 
& DOUGHNUTS 

 
There will be no Sunday Hospitality for the re-
mainder of the year, due to all of our other 
events in December. We will return in January. 
Thank you for your support. 

CANDLE POLICY 
 

The lighted candle is a precious gift of our Cath-
olic tradition. At Christmas time, in the past, 
they were put on Christmas trees, and some 
today put them in their windows to symbolize 
Christ as the Light of the World.  
 In our Saints Chapel, we have votive 
candles, which when lit are called vigil lights. 
People light them to signify they are praying for 
someone. We have many people who pray be-
fore the Blessed Mother and the saints in our 
Chapel. Over the year, we purchase over 6,000 
large and 7,000 small candles.  
 I have been asked why we do not allow 
candles purchased in stores. Compare them 
side by side with store bought candles and you 
will see the difference. Ours are much sturdier, 
plus they burn cleaner, and longer, and will not 
damage our walls and ceiling. If you have any 
questions, please email me at lvillano@dsj.org. 



FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT 
 

St. Catherine School News 

APPLICATIONS FOR 2019-2020 
 

Applications for the 2019-2020 school year are  
available on the school website, 
www.stcatherinemh.org, under the Admissions 
tab. Please note the application deadline for kin-
dergarten was December 19, while applications 
for grades 1-8 are due  March 6.  Kinder testing 
will take place in January with testing for grades 
1-8 being held in March. 
 

The California Schools in the Diocese of San Jose, 
mindful of their mission to the love of Christ for all, 
admit students of any race, color, and  national and/
or ethnic origin  to all the rights, privileges, pro-
grams and activities generally accorded or made 
available to students at the schools.  The Catholic 
Schools in the Diocese of San Jose do not unlawfully 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national 
and/or ethnic origin, age, sex or disability in admin-
istration of educational policies, scholarship and 
loan programs, athletic and other school-
administered programs. 

Save the Date---eWaste Drive 
 

The next eWaste Drive, sponsored by our 
Green Team, will be Saturday, March 9.  Please 
save those appliances and tech items that you 
no longer use.  Help St. Catherine School and 
our environment at the same time.  The money 
raised from this event will help fund ceiling re-
placement in the classrooms which will enhance 
energy efficiency for heating and cooling the 
rooms, as well as improving acoustics.  Contact 
Arlene Handa at ecosafehome1@yahoo.com . 

 

TUITION ASSISTANCE—  
        Guardian Angels 
St. Catherine School is grateful for those Guard-
ian Angels in our parish who contribute funds for 
our Tuition Assistance Program.  This year the 
program provided just under $200,000 of tuition 
assistance for 53 children through funds re-
ceived from diocesan grants, the BASIC Fund, 
interest from our Tuition Assistance Endowment 
Fund, a $20,000 subsidy from the parish, and 
donations from generous people like you.  With-
out this support, these students would not be 
able to attend St. Catherine School.   
 
The benefactors of St. Catherine School are  
remembered in the prayers of the students,  
faculty and staff regularly.  For more information 
regarding our Tuition Assistance Program,  
contact Fabienne Esparza at 779-9950 or 
fesparza@stcatherinemh.org.  Thank you for 
your support! 

St. Catherine School will be closed  
December 21-January 4 

for the Christmas Holiday. 
Classes resume Monday,  

January 7, 2019. 

Fifth graders got in the holiday spirit making 
poinsettias that were used as decorations for 

the Annual Sweepstakes reception. 

Kinders had a great time decorating frames for 
their shadow manger scenes. 

 

Peace on Earth! 


